
April 2, 2020 
 
 

To all of our membership 
 
 
The Annual meeting scheduled for April 26th has been cancelled. 
 
Due to government shutdowns and rules regarding groups of 5 or 
more we are unable to reschedule at this time. Once the 
government bans have been lifted we will reschedule. 
 
The health and safety of all our members are priority.  
 
Be safe and stay healthy 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Brian Staneff 
President, NTBA 
bstaneff@ntba.ca 
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